[bookmark: _GoBack]-----Original Message-----
From: Rebecca Gee [mailto:geer8246@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 5:27 PM
To: tmadison@bexley.org
Subject: Resolution to be a welcoming community

I cannot be at the meeting this evening but I want you share my support for the resolution.  I have attended some of the meetings and feel that Bexley can and should be a leader in this issue. Although Bexley prides itself on being welcoming, I don't believe all residents feel this welcome and I think that it is helpful to say it, to practice it, to plan how to do it, and help adjust practices to understand cultural differences, welcome everyone, and be a safe place for all.

Thank you for your consideration of the resolution.

Becky Gee

Sent from my iPhone
